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Rushden Day Nursery
Welcome to our first termly newsletter! We would like to welcome all the new parents and children to Rushden Day Nursery, we look forward to helping you make those special memories with your children!
Newsletters will now be done on a termly basis (April, January and September) between these times a dates for your diary will be handed out to you every couple of months. This ensures you are all kept up to date with what is going on in the nursery. In this newsletter we will be informing you of any changes that have or will be happening in the nursery. As well as keeping you informed of any exciting things that have happened in your child’s individual room’s. 
Lastly we would like to wish Rachael from the Butterflies room Good luck, as she will be going on Maternity leave on the 20th of April. Also a big congratulations to Amber our cook who had a healthy baby boy called Bailey at the beginning of March.
 Any questions or queries please see a member of management (Emma, Laura, Wanda and Anna)
Bumble Bee’s_0-18 months
At the moment Simone is looking after our precious babies in the Bumble bee’s room, usually Joined by room leader Carly but due to high numbers in the Ladybirds Carly is supporting the Ladybird room on a temp basis. The bumblebee’s have been having lots of fun getting messy and concentrating on sensory activities lately. If you haven’t seen our fantastic sensory den please venture upstairs and have a look.

Ladybirds-18 months to 2 and a half
 Ladybirds have been having lots of fun in the garden experimenting with water and getting messy with Easter salt dough decorations. They are also going to be having lots of fun getting messy and planting in or sensory garden. The staff in this room are Laura, Cassie and Carly.

 Caterpillars- 2 and a half to 3 and a half
Our lively 2 year olds are currently concentrating on Easter crafts and discussing their favourite stories. Just to update you on staffing situations Emily is the room leader of the caterpillars and is supported by Daniel and Jayde, Until June when Jayde will go on maternity leave.

 Butterflies-3 and a half to 5 years old
The creative Butterflies have had lots of fun helping the ladies sort their garden out, they are particularly looking forward to planting in the garden (if you have any old welly boots we can use, we would be grateful if you could bring them in). The Butterflies are also discussing their letters and colours of the week, so please feel free to let your children bring in anything from home that they can show and tell their friends. They are also going to be making lots of decorations for the garden and getting crafty for Easter. Staff in this room has changed lately and we are very enthusiastic and excited about our new team. Kay is the room leader and she is supported by Katie, Loretta and Anna. We would also like to welcome Gina who will be joining the Butterflies team at the end of April.

Just a reminder of our Dragonflies out of school club
Anna Hobbs is the Manager and will gladly answer any questions or queries you may have. An official newsletter will be coming out in the next couple of weeks.

Our Nursery Garden’s
Just to inform you we have recently had a facelift in the Butterflies garden and shortly will be having artificial grass and decking in the Bumblebees and Ladybird garden. So please come 
and have a look we are very proud of their progress. Also if you have any spare plants, planters or pots that you would be happy to donate, we would be very grateful.

Birthday Cakes
As you may already be aware we cannot give bought Birthday cakes to the children. Our Nursery Cook, Becky is happy to make your child a cake for a fee of £5. Please ensure your order is in a week before you require the cake.

Mobile Phones
Please do not use your mobile phones in the nursery. This is for your child’s protection as most phones now have a camera on them.

Show and tell
Just to remind parents we encourage show and tell in the Butterflies room but we do encourage children to put their toys safely back in their bags. This avoids lots of tears at the end of the day when toys have gone missing. Thank you for your understanding with this.

Parent Consultation Evenings

Remember please see your child’s key worker regarding parents evenings, there will be a list of times outside your child’s room.

Butterflies and caterpillars parents evenings are on the 29th and 30th of April 5-7pm
Bumblebees and Ladybirds parent’s evenings are on the 7th of May 5-7pm.

Music go round and Yoga
‘Music go round’ takes place on a Tuesday morning and costs £2.00 per child and ‘Yoga’ is on a Wednesday morning and is £1.50 per child. If you would like any more information on these lists please speak to your child’s key worker.

Pupil Premium/Early 2 and 3 years funding
Just a reminder about 2 and 3 year funding, every child is entitled to 3 year funding a term after they turn 3. With 2 year funding there is an eligibility checker on www.northamptonshirecountycouncil.co.uk website. If you think you are eligible the checker will point you in the right direction. If you need any help with any of the above please come and see a member of the management team in the office. Lastly the pupil premium is a new initiative which enables us to get extra money for the setting that will benefit your child. For example help with paying with lunches. If you feel you may be eligible for this you can also use eligibility checker on the above website.

Important notes for parents/carers

Polite reminders to parents to ensure invoices are paid on time and that children bring in a bag of spare clothes. Also hopefully with the summer months approaching we hope to see lots of sun hats and waterproofs so we can still enjoy the outdoors!
Lastly please ask your child’s key worker if you would like to see your child’s learning journey, any parent input is greatly received.  

RECCOMEND A FRIEND IS BACK! IF A FRIEND OF YOURS JOINS OUR NURSERY BETWEEN NOW AND SEPTEMBER WE WILL GIVE YOU £25 OFF YOUR FEES OR A FREE SESSION!
One last Thing
The Team at Rushden day Nursery would like to thank our Parents and Carers for the lovely comments you have made about us and our Nursery on the internet.
And if you haven’t already please Like us on our Facebook page

 




That’s all for this term!! 

Thank you
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